
LFCA meeting minutes - March 13 , 2014 
  
Present: Bev Franklin, Sam Packer, Wes Cox, Dan Kolcun, Chip Cochran 
  
February's meeting minutes were approved 
  
1. A neighbor called regarding a dead tree behind several houses in the vicinity of 7704 and 
7708 Bertito Lane. The neighbor was requesting that the LFCA investigate and have the tree 
taken down.  
  
2. LFCA members discussed options regarding the fallen sign on Maritime lane. Signs by 
tomorrow stated that reinforcing the sign with aluminum and re-mounting would cost somewhere 
between $200 to $300. It was resolved that we will also ask Signs by Tomorrow to quote out 
simply replacing the entire sign. 
  
3. The LFCA will need a critical mass of people to sign up to get their curb numbers re-painted 
in order to make it cost effective. It was not quite resolved how many would be needed, but so 
far, numbers are quite low. 
  
4. Dan set up a Facebook page - "Lakeforest HOA" - for people to keep up with news and 
events via Facebook. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:15 
	


